
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

Please turn to the next page for summer schedule. 
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday         6:30pm  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  

Please call the Parish Office  for summer schedule. 
 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                               August 27th 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor: - 

We are back to bulletins. Each summer, we use the "summer slowdown" to catch up on the administrative 
necessities that accrue over the course of the year. In addition to answering the phones and dealing with Baptism 
and funeral requests and everything in between, Katherene and our volunteers have to keep detailed tax and 
sacramental records, maintain and manage the property, while ensuring we have enough hosts for our Sunday 
Masses. Additionally, we have spent the last few months updating our administrative software. Thank you! 
 

As the school year begins, our religious education and sacramental prep programs will begin as well. At the same 
time as our Sunday school classes, we will be offering a course for parents and all Parish adults on the mysteries of 
the rosary. It is an effective prayer to aid in reflecting on the life of Christ through the eyes of Mary. Adults as well as 
children need to grow in prayer. There is also our upcoming Bible study and discussion group on Matthew's Gospel 
that will be based on materials by Jeff Cavins.  
In short é a lot of things are happening at Sacred Heart. 
God bless you all. 
 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Clovis Amando, Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Vicky & Thomas Dziekan, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe,  
Lois Marcoux, Ben Perri, Dr Oscar Perez de Tagle, Annette Switalska and Mathilda ñTillieò Wison. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Sister Margaret Gormley, Georgie Guterrez, Jim McGhee, Patricia Pratt, Norine Ruzicka and Alec Walker 

1st Saturday of the Month Mass  
 

There will be 9am 1st Saturday of the Month Mass with 
Anointing of the Sick on Saturday, Sept 2.  
All are welcome. 

Childrenõs Faith Formation Classes 

REGISTER now for September classes 
Classes begin Sept 17th 2017 
 

Children, K to grade 7, including those preparing for the 
Sacraments, are welcome to join classes held in the 
Parish Hall on Sun from 11:00am - 12:00pm, SeptðApril. 
Forms are available on our website or contact Miriam at 
mirpod@yahoo.com. Thank you. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Diocesan Retreat / Workshop  
 

Saturday, Sept 23 at Ascension Parish in Parksville. 
9:00amð3:00pm, doors open at 8:30am.  
 

All catechists and as well as, parishioners seeking further 
faith formation are invited. 
The morning will be more prayerful and reflective, as the 
time will be spent with Ignatian prayer. Catherine Kelly, a 
retreat director from St. Marks in Vancouver, will be 
facilitating this portion of the day. In the afternoon there 
will be break out sessions with the following topics: Youth 
Networking; Sacramental Preparation Program Overview; 
Pope Francis & Ignatian Spirituality, Ignatian Spirituality 

for Children; Faith & Art.  
Contact: Glen Palahicky at gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org 
Register: EventbriteïCatholic Diocesan Catechist Retreat/workshop 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Adult Faith Formation  

Matthew: The King and His Kingdom 
 

This fall and winter, Sacred Heart Parish will be hosting 
Step 2 - following the Bible Timeline.   
 

Matthew: The King and His Kingdom is an exciting study 
that explores the life and mission of Jesus as recorded in 
the Gospel.  
 

Matthew demonstrates how the promises and prophecies 
of the Old Testament are fulfilled in Christ, who 
establishes a New Law and inaugurates the Kingdom of 
Heaven on earth. 
 

Participants will see Jesus as the awaited Messiah who 
relives the life and struggles of Israel to become the 
faithful and victorious King. 
Set in the rich context of Jesus' Jewish culture, this study 
will help participants understand who Jesus is and what 
his life and teachings mean for us today.  
 

Matthew is an ideal follow-up study to the basic narrative 
of Scripture taught in The Bible Timeline study. 
 

Classes will be held on Thursday evenings, starting 
September 14 to April 5. 
 

Cost: $50 to cover the cost of Study Guide book. 
 

Poster and Sign-up sheet are in the foyer of the church. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
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Monday 28th August Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Friday  1st September Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Saturday  2nd September Massð1st Saturday of the Month  Church 9:00am 



 

 

The Catholic Community at UVIc/Camosun 

College  looks forward to welcoming new students and 

those returning in September, with our first daily Mass at 
the UVic Interfaith Chapel 11:30am. on Tues, Sept 5  

(and each Monday through Thursday throughout term) 
and 1st Sunday Mass, followed by a student supper on 
Sept 10 at 4:00pm at Holy Cross Church. 
 

Students will be gathering for socials such as board 
games nights, coffee house talent shows, pub 
conversations, and weekend hikes. 3 Catholic Christian 
Outreach missionaries will invite students into faith 
studies and I will offer an RCIA for students.  
 

Our annual Fall Retreat at Thetis Islandôs Pioneer Pacific 
Camp will be Sept 29-Oct 1 and we anticipate about 40 
joyful young adults deepening their faith, their hope and 
their love. 
 

For a personal contact once on campus, please direct 
students to Fr Dean, or CCO team leader Chantal Cote 
chantal.cote@cco.ca, or CSA Pres Ada Loewen 
adah1234@hotmail.com.  
We look forward to another year where students maintain 
and deepen their knowledge and love of the Catholic faith 
and their vocation to serve Christ and the world he loves. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

St Andrewõs Cathedral 

Part-Time Youth ministry coordinator 
 

The Cathedral parish is searching for a part-time youth 
ministry coordinator to animate and expand its present 
youth ministry (Gr 8 ï 12). The successful candidate must 
be able to plan and lead youth ministry activities, 
including discussion nights, music nights, service projects 
and weekend retreats. A Canadian Certificate in Youth 
Ministry Studies (or well on the way to completion) is a 
necessary consideration. 15 hours per week with an 
appropriate wage is offered.  
Send resume with covering letter to Rita Fichtner at 
saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com no later than Fri, Sept 8 
at 12noon. Only those short listed will be contacted. 

Sacred Heartõs Christian Charity 
 

SHôs CC meeting for the Fall Used Clothing and Attic 
Treasures Sale and the Bazaar is Thursday, Sept 7th at 
10:00am in Pope John Hall. All are welcome.  
We look forward to any input and assistance you can give 
in the Parishôs efforts to help those in need. 
 

Raffle  
 

Raffle tickets for Sacred Heart's Christian Charity Bazaar 
Draw will be available for sale at the Parish starting the 
weekend of September 9, 2017. 
We need motivating ticket sellers before and after each 
mass to sell tickets. Greatest need is for the 10:00am 
Sunday mass. 

Please support our Parish and sign up to sell tickets on 
the sheet in the Lobby. It is a fun way to meet and greet 
parishioners and you will be serving an important fund 
raiser for the many charities our Parish supports. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Korean Catholic Church Community  
 

Victoria Korean Catholic Church and Inclusion BC are 
proud to host String Ensemble Angelorum's 
1st Canadian Concert Tour. SEA is an inclusive 
orchestra, made up of youth without and with special 
needs (such as autism and intellectual disabilities). 
 

Concert will be held at Alix Goolden Hall, Wed Sept 13th 
at 7:30pm. Admission by donation (suggested amount $10). 
All proceeds will go towards supporting Inclusion BC 

Knights of Columbus   Pancake Breakfast 
 

Our Knights will be hosting a Welcome Back / End of 
Summer Pancake Breakfast on Sun, Sept 10 after the 
10am Mass. There will be sausages, eggs and pancakes. 
Coffee & tea included. Cost: Individuals $5 / Family $15.  

Pastoral Ministry Changes  
 

After three years of service, Fr. Philippus Bae, Pastor of 
the Korean Community in the Diocese, will return to his 
home Diocese of Wonju, Korea. 
  

Fr. John Heesun Lee, also from Wonju, will replace Fr. 
Bae and will continue to minister to the Korean 
Community from Sacred Heart Parish. 
  

A copy of this memo, Pastoral Ministry Changes, is 
posted on the Outreach board in the foyer. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Parish Office closure  

Our Parish Office will be closed from Thurs, Aug 31 to 
Tues, Sept 5. We will reopen on Wed, Sept 6 at 9:30am. 
 
 

Weekly Donations 
 

August 5th & 6th 2017 
Envelopes/Loose              $4,668.90 
PAD     $1,155.50 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $6,174.40 

 

August 12th & 13th 2017 
Envelopes/Loose              $2,960.60 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $4,494.85 

 

August 19th & 20th 2017 
Envelopes/Loose              $3,547.10 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $5,081.35 

 

Thank you! 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  

mailto:adah1234@hotmail.com
mailto:saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2017 / 2018 

 

Angela Spencer 

Michele Ricard 

Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 

Jeff Kucharski 

Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Hilda Rosales 

Gilbert Santos 

Natalia Zapotoczny 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .  778-440-3403 

Attic Treasures    Jim Haffey   389 0440 

     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 

Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 

Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 

Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 

Craft Group   Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 

C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 

Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 

Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 

Knights of Columbus  Steve Kearsey  370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 

Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 

Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 

Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 

     Susan Nawrocki    778 433-0199 

     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 

Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 

10am Ushers   Lisa Stearns  479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact us at:  

250.388-5155 

āRt{tq¢p¤x}v {xut £x}rt @H@AĂ 

Langford Nail Art & Spa Ltd  Services available : 
107-721 Station Ave, Vic BC    Acrylic , Powder gel 
250-590 4668       Pedicure, Manicure 

  


